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The French prairie rural reserve does not have adequate sewer, water, stormwater 

protections, or transportation services. Plus, it is adjacent to one of Oregon’s most 

dangerous traffic congestion points, the Boone bridge overpass. Emergency services 

are hampered in their ability to respond due to the congestion that is frequent on this 

bridge. Wilsonville should be removed from section 10 of SB4 to continue to protect 

the French Prairie rural reserve. Semiconductor plants are important to the United 

States and to the state of Oregon. But Wilsonville is not an appropriate location and 

deserves your protection. Thank you. 


